
 

   
 

Bear Creek Township Special Budget Meeting 
January 27, 2020 

 

I. Time: 3:30 p.m. 

II. Roll Call: Keiser, Golding, Hoffman, Nowland, Kendziorski 

a. Others Present: Mitch Brown 

III. Using the budget and activity from the last two fiscal years (2018-2019 and 2019-2020), the board 

went through the budget item by item. When discussing building improvements, Keiser suggested 

we consider adding a closet in the board room to store tables, chairs, etc. He also mentioned that he 

has discussed working together with Emmet County to hire a part time enforcement officer for 

zoning. This would be a county employee that Bear Creek would help pay for because most of the 

enforcing would be in Bear Creek. 

IV. Our next budget meeting will be: February 11th, 2020 at 3:30pm. 

V. Keiser reported that we need to approve the contract for the Bear River Water Trail. 

a. Motion by Nowland to enter into a contract with Emily Myerson to do the Bear River Water 

Trail, not to exceed $7000, with the intention that this money will be reimbursed by grant. 2nd by 

Hoffman. 

i. Unanimously approved by voice vote. 

VI. Adjournment: 4:37 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Emma Kendziorski  

Emma Kendziorski, BCT Clerk 


